
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Consultation on Noel Park Primary School Admissions Policy 2020-2021 

 
Dear stakeholder, 
 
On behalf of Academies Enterprise Trust, we are consulting on our admission arrangements for 

2020-21.  No changes have been made except to comply with the School Admission Code. A 

copy of the proposed admission arrangements may be seen on our academy website. 

 

We are consulting on our proposed admission arrangements in order to comply with paragraphs 

15(b) and 1.42 which require that admission arrangements must be consulted on at least once 

every 7 years. 

 
As part of our consultation, we are keen to hear your views. The period of consultation will 
open on:  
 

Tuesday 11th December 2018 and close at 3.30pm on Tuesday 22nd January 2019  
 
Please submit your views either:   

● By email – consultation@noelparkprimaryschool.org   
● In writing to Noel Park Primary School, Gladstone Avenue, Wood Green, London. N22 

6LH. 

 
All submissions received by Tuesday 22nd January 2019 will be considered.  
 
We thank you for your continued support 
 
 

Yours sincerely 

  

 
David Atter 

Executive Principal 

Gladstone Avenue | Wood Green | London N22 6LH 
t: 020 8888 8967 | f: 020 8826 9009 

e: contactus@noelparkprimaryschool.org | w: www.noelparkprimaryschool.org 
Executive Principal:  Mr David Atter 

 

 


